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MIMORANDUM FQOR: Director of National Reconnaissance
Cifice

SUBJECT : Project TAGBOARD

REFERENCE : Memorandum for DD/NRO, D/NRO Staff,
an E/Uros am I, d“tedé June 1963,
from D/NRC {(BYE-5125-63)

Since TAGBOARD is a mnajor policy matier and involves
equipment for covert overflight operations for which, in th
past, responsibility has been assigned to CILA, I believe

that pricr to any implementation of the above referenced-

directive, a policy decision should be obtained from

Sec/Def and DCL I am proposing to take this up with the ]
DCI and suggest that it might be desirable for you to state

in a memorandum to him the reasons for making this change

in responsibliity.

HERBERT SCOVILLE, JR.
Deputy Director uo .
Research

BYE-0143-63
Copy

Approved for Release: 2018/11/16 C05114706 l



	0005114706_0001

